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Fcbruary 20, 2018

My name is Donald Murphy, Head Coach of the Spencer County Lady Bears Softball Team.
The past two seasons the Lady Bears have been extremely competitive and have accomplished
back to back 20+ win seasons. This year we are poised to make a strong run, with the goal to
compete for a State Championship. As we continue to develop our program and strive to be
considered one of the top teams in the State, our softball facilities need numerous upgrades. Our
goal is to steadily improve our softball facility as monies are allocated and with fundraising
efforts.

The purpose of this letter is to ask for your support with the field banner sponsor program. As
most of you are aware, the softball program receives a limited amount of money from the general
athletic budget, we mostly rely on fundraising efforts such as selling diffcrent items, litter
collection, golf scramble, and field banner sponsors. We are asking the community for support
and appreciate any donation.

If you would be interested please fill out the form that is attached or give us a business card with
the information. Your advertisement will be seen by every guest at our home games and your
support will be acknowledged throughout the season.

We thank you in advance for your support and we invite you to come watch the Lady Bears
Softball team in 2018!

Donald Murphy
Head Coach
Spencer County Lady Bears Softball
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Lady Bears Field Sign Sponsor

Individual 3X5 Banner (1-vear sign agreement)
$150

With this banner, a business (or family) can have a large (3X5), individual banner proudly
displaying your company name, logo, and other information you want to convey. This banneris
$150 for the first year. Sponsors will have this banner hung on our chain-link outfield fence
throughout our season. It will be removed at the end of the season and stored. A $100
renewal donation will be required the each season in order to keep it as a “permanent” part of
our outfield fencing. Your sponsorship is tax deductible.

For more information or if you have any questions or comments, please call Camille Watson
at 502-489-0003. Otherwise, just return the banner sponsorship/renewal paperwork to a
parent or coach.

If you would like your company logo on your banner please emall a copy of it in PDF or JPG
format to camillewatson@bellsouth.net. (Other formats may be acceptable if those are not
avallable. Please contact Camille with questions.)

Make checks payable to: Spencer County High School

Company Name:

Phone Number:

Authorized Signature:
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